Sensitive Course Materials Statement on Syllabus
Subsequent to discussions by the Arizona Board of Regents in regards to legislation regarding “offensive course content”, the Arizona Faculty Council and the Faculty Senates of Arizona State University and Northern Arizona University endorsed the inclusion of the following statement on syllabi.

If an instructor believes it is appropriate, the syllabus should communicate to students that some course content may be considered sensitive by some students.
The Faculty Senate of Northern Arizona University also endorsed the inclusion of the following statement if the faculty member believes it appropriate.

“University education aims to expand student understanding and awareness.  Thus, it necessarily involves engagement with a wide range of information, ideas, and creative representations.  In the course of college studies, students can expect to encounter—and critically appraise—materials that may differ from and perhaps challenge familiar understandings, ideas, and beliefs.  Students are encouraged to discuss these matters with faculty.”
